
 
 
 
 

 

 

October 2021 

Glacier Ridge West Basin Sanitary Sewer Project 

The City of Calgary would like to inform you about 

important water works upcoming in your area. 

Project background 

The Glacier Ridge West Sanitary Trunk project will 

accommodate growth in the Glacier Ridge 

development area and allow us to provide high-

quality sanitary service to its future residents.  

Construction on the sanitary trunk will commence 

the week of October 18, 2021 with installation along 

144 AVE. NW. This portion will be completed the 

week of November 22, 2021. The installation will 

then continue north onto developer-owned land with 

minimal impact to the citizens in this area. 

Construction impacts and Timeline 

• Construction on 144 AV NW will commence the 
week of October 18 through to the week of 
November 22, 2021 

• A full road closure will be in effect on 144 AVE. 

NW between Sage Valley DR NW and Sage 

Valley RD NW from October 25 to October 30.   

• Traffic will be detoured around the work area, via 

Sage Hill DR NW – Sage Hill Valley Blvd NW – 

Shaganappi TR NW, except for local traffic 

(please see Figure 1 below)  

• There will be a single lane closure on westbound 
144 AV NW, from October 31 through to the 
week of November 22, 2021, with split two-way 
traffic on the eastbound lanes 

• Variable Messaging Boards (digital boards)  

have been placed along 144 AV NW informing 

road users of the upcoming work 

• The sanitary sewer installation will continue on 

developer-owned property until July 31, 2022  

We apologize for the inconvenience the work will 

cause and thank you for your patience and support.  

Please note: Timelines could change due to health 

and safety conditions on site, weather, underground 

conditions and/or other unexpected circumstances. 

Work during the COVID-19 Pandemic 

The City of Calgary continues to treat, test and 

deliver high-quality water to Calgarians during the 

COVID-19 pandemic. While we prioritize the 

delivery of essential services, our capital 

construction programs are moving forward where 

possible. These projects are critical to supporting 

current and future development. We’re working 

closely with our partners and will continue to monitor 

the current situation, making adjustments as 

needed. 

Our most important priority remains the health, 

safety and well-being of citizens, staff and 

contractors. We continue to put in place new 

measures and protocols to ensure public health is 

protected. 

Project information 

For questions on the project, please contact 311 and 

reference the Glacier Ridge West Basin Sanitary 

Sewer Project. 



 

 

 

 

 
Figure 1: Detour Plan along 144 AV NW  


